
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mitchell Berean Church 
   October 3rd & 4th  

Pastor Jon Simpson  

BE A DISCIPLE - It's Time To G.R.O.W. 

1 Corinthians 9:24 Don’t you realize that in a race everyone runs, 

but only one person gets the prize? So run to win! 

                                                                                  Ways to Give  

• By Mail You can send your tithe to Mitchell Berean Church PO Box 215  Mitchell NE 69357, Online You can give online though Realm 

or mitchellberean.com,  You can text MitchellBereanGive and the amount you want to give to this number 73256 

Our Staff 

Pastor  Jon Simpson /                         

308-631-5475                                

pastorjon@mitchellberean.com 
 

Pastor Ben Phillips /                            

970-580-4869  

pastorben@mitchellberean.com 
 

Deidra McCarthy /                             

308-623-2320  or 308-631-1312                                       

mbcoffice@mitchellberean.com 
                

Amie Reuter /                               

308-672-4461 

amie@mitchellberean.com  
 

Keisha Martinez /                                  

970-412-6816 

keisha@mitchellberean.com 
 

Ken Boehr /                                             

308-672-6185 

ken@mitchellberean.com  

 

 

Our Elders 

Elder Gene Broeder                    

631-5529 /                                  

rancherman@hotmail.com  

Elder James Buck                           

631-1735 /

disciple42091@gmail.com  

Elder Randy Hoff                         

631-2075 /                

rhoff@vistabeam.com 

Elder Byron Holzworth              

631-4084 /

b.hworth69@gmail.com         

Elder Dan Howard                               

631-1009 /

dhoward@drdanhoward.com   

Elder Dean Keener                           

631-7194 / 

jusnuff@vistabeam.com 

Elder John Trimble                            

225-2575 /                                 

johntrimble5@gmail.com 



Stay Connected 
 

Ladies Retreat Oct 16th & 17th 

Cozy Mountain Lodge Ladies Retreat 

Oct 16th & 17th 
 

 

Ladies join us for a cozy mountain lodge retreat a weekend to get away 

for fun, fellowship and refreshing in                                                                         

God’s love through the story of Ruth. 

Trails West Camp in Scottsbluff 

Friday starting at 5:30 Saturday at 8:30-3:30 

Cost is 40.00 if you preregister and 45.00 at the door if you have any 

questions you can call the church office at 308-623-2320 

Cash or Check at the Door Only 

Please register In Realm or the table in the foyer  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Awana is now on Wednesday Check in from 6:15 to 6:30   

Club 6:30-7:30  

Ages 3– 5th Grade 

Sunday School from 9:30 to 10:30 upstairs 

Ages 3– 5th Grade  
 

Nursery Available during services upstairs                

birth through age 3  
 

Children’s Church During  Whole Service                

upstairs Ages 4– 1st Grade  
 

Middle & High School:                                                                                                        

Ages 6th Grade -12th Grade 

Youth Every Wednesday Night Live on Facebook &  In Person at the 

Youth Center at 6:30 Contact Pastor Ben for more information.  

https://www.facebook.com/mbcREACHym/  

College  

 His Hill Every Monday Night in Mitchell at                                                    

the Youth Center Doors Open at 6:30 PM 

Young Adult  

The Well is a once-a-week service from Mitchell Berean geared towards 

Young Adults, to help them develop resilient faith in this                           

transitional time of life  

Youth Center 2002 Center Ave Mitchell at 7:00 pm 

Our Faith Community Nurses and the                  

Local Community Health  will be offering               

Flu Shots on October 11th from 9:00am to 

11:00am  for children ages 7 and up and adults  

you can bring your  insurance card to be billed 

or $35.00 for the shot. If you have any              

questions you can see the                                               

Faith Community Nurses Table. 

Also if you are a Nurse interested in joining our 

group please join us for a meeting on Oct 18th 

at 9:30 in the foyer  

It’s time to start thinking about Operation Christmas Child  

now is a great time to start gathering those supplies and          

other small items to pack your boxes while                                         

school supplies are on sale.  


